Date: Fri, 3 Sep 2010 17:06:30 +0100

Subject: CALL FOR BIDS: Overseas Territories Environment Programme (OTEP): 

 deadline 26 November

Dear All,
 

We are pleased to announce the 8th call for project applications for OTEP.

 

The application form and information for applicants is attached.  These forms have been revised slightly to take account of changes in funding this year.  Please get in touch if there is anything that isn't clear or if you have any questions.  Please also send us your comments and feedback on the forms so that we can continue to improve them.

 

Please note three significant changes this year:

 

- As many of you will be aware, Government spending is subject to review in this autumn's Spending Review.  This means that we currently have no firm guarantee of receiving future funding for OTEP.  Whilst we remain hopeful, we will not find out for certain until later this (calendar) year or early next year what funding, if any, will be allocated to OTEP.  We have decided on balance that we will go ahead with the bidding round, but please be aware of this fact when considering how much time to invest in preparing bids. 

 

- Owing to the freeze introduced on UK Government marketing and communications spend , OTEP can no longer fund projects whose primary purpose is awareness raising, communications and outreach.  However projects incorporating a communications element will still be considered, providing the communication costs are covered by co-funding. 

 

- Proposals (in Word format) should now be submitted to the OTEP Secretariat at otep@fco.gov.uk, from where they will be circulated to Governors' Offices for comments. 

 

The deadline for submitting bids is Friday 26 November 2010.  

 

You will see from the guidance that for this round OTEP will again be able to consider a few projects, spanning up to three years and with a larger budget than we have offered previously.  This is with a view to tackling some of the bigger, more complex issues facing the Territories.  But smaller projects tackling specific issues are still welcome.  Regardless of size, we are also again encouraging proposals on the broader range of environmental issues including climate change, renewable energy/energy efficiency, and valuation of natural resources.

 

We look forward to hearing from you in due course.

 

Regards,

 

Heather & Christine
 

 Heather Christie
Overseas Territories Environment Programme Manager
Overseas Territories Directorate
Foreign & Commonwealth Office
heather.christie@fco.gov.uk
 

and 
 

Christine Roehrer   
Environment, Climate & Natural Resources Adviser
Overseas Territories Department
Department for International Development 
c-roehrer@dfid.gov.uk
 
